
 
 

 

 

 

 

RE: New York/Boston Trip 2020 

19th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

It is with a heavy heart that, in this time of uncertainty and fear, the decision has been made to cancel 

all plans to travel to New York and Boston for the Schools Camogie trip this Easter.  

Currently, the bigger picture is not our trip, it is the welfare of our students, teachers, their families 

and friends. This trip was planned over the last 24 months. It involved several hours of organisation, 

fundraising, sponsorship and good will. For this I cannot thank you all enough. 

All groups involved in the organisation of the trip have been contacted and we now await a response 

from them all to begin the cancelation process. Unfortunately, this situation is completely out of our 

hand’s, but we will be doing our upmost to resolve everything as quickly as possible. 

I know that this letter will bring a lot of disappointment to all students and parents, but as mentioned 

before, it is now time to put the welfare and health of our students to the forefront of our minds.  

 

Regards, 

Tom Stafford 

(Trip Leader) 


